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ITEC DAY CELEBRATION IN LUANDA ON 16 JAN 2019 
 

The Embassy of India, Luanda organised a reception at Embassy Residence on the 
evening of 16th January 2019. The reception was attended by 40 ITEC alumni from 
Angola and senior officials from Ministry of External Relations, Ministry of Higher 
Education, Ministry of Commerce, Industry, Academic institutions and various other 
departments of Government of Angola as well as press and media personnel.  
 
Secretary of State for External Relations - H.E.Mr. Tete Antonio was the Guest of 
Honour at the event. In his opening address, Ambassador H.E. Mr. Srikumar Menon 
highlighted the importance of ITEC in further strengthening the friendly ties between 
India and Angola. He described the ITEC Training scholarships as the cornerstone of 
India's capacity building support for Angolan nationals, who benefited from the skill 
development and capacity building programmes offered by various Indian institutions.  
 
Secretary of State thanked the Indian Government for extending ITEC scholarship 
facilities to Angolan nationals and encouraged officials in government agencies to 
focus on better utilization of opportunities available in India. Ambassador also 
provided answers and clarifications to queries posed by participants. The ITEC Alumni 
shared experiences of their stay in India which served as useful feedback for the 
Mission as well as valuable guidance for the prospective participants. Below are some 
pictures of the event. @ITECnetwork @MEAIndia @IndianDiplomacy @JS_ITEC 

 

  

  



 
 

 



 
 

  

 
 

 
 



  

 

 


